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Hi Ewa
Thank you for your email which attached a copy of the Rule 17 letter from the Inspector which drew
attention to the following question:

Question Q3.12 of my First Written Questions1 was as follows:
Are Nottinghamshire County Council and Natural England content with the enhancement mitigation
for Area 5 as set out in Paragraphs 5.2.20 to 5.2.25 of the LBMEP following the suggestion of
additional land required by the Council [APP-139]?

I can confirm that Natural England is content with the enhancement mitigation as set out in LBMEP.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me
Regards
Roslyn Deeming
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